
 
 

MEMO TO: Public Safety Committee of the Whole 

FROM: Tommy Smith, Interim Chief of Police 

DATE: August 20, 2019 

SUBJECT: National Night Out Debrief 

.. 
 

I. PURPOSE  ☒  For Info Only    ☐  Potential Agenda Item    ☐  Scheduled for   

                 Council Action 
..recommendation 
 

II. RECOMMENDATION 

 

This item is for discussion only; no recommendation identified. 

 

III. DEPARTMENT CONTACTS 

 

Tommy Smith, Interim Chief of Police   425-556-2202 

Ron Harding, Administrative Captain  425-556-2589 

 

IV. DESCRIPTION/BACKGROUND 

The annual National Night Out was held on August 6th. There were 52 registered parties 

with over 2000 residents. We had the following dignitaries and agencies in attendance:  

Redmond City Council, Redmond Police Department, Redmond Fire Department, 

Redmond Office of Emergency Management, King County Search and Rescue and the 

Redmond Police Explorers. Over twenty (20) Police personnel attended the parties 

including Chief Smith, Captain Scairpon, Captain Harding, Lieutenant Gately, Lieutenant 

Coats and Sergeant Beard. Volunteers from the Community Equity Action Team (CEAT) 

and the Redmond Police Department also attended several parties.  

The talking points for the evening were:  The Launch of Safe Place; The hiring of the 

new Police Chief and the existence of CEAT. 

 

A. Analysis (Please include process to-date and any service delivery or fiscal 

considerations.) 

 

V. TIME CONSTRAINTS 

 

For discussion only; there are no time constraints identified. 

 

 

VI. LIST OF ATTACHMENTS 

 

None. 


